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After working hard during assessment week, the children 

had a lot of fun filming their Christmas videos – here are 

some clues as to what you might expect! 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

This is what we will be aiming to cover during the 

final week of term: 

History – concluding our work on the Battle of 

Britain; 

English – continuing our work on informal letter 

writing, as the children assume the role of a 

particular evacuee and write a letter home 

describing their experiences; 

Science – finding out about Isaac Newton’s 

Theory of Light and how a ray of light can be 

altered when it passes through a prism; 

Maths – finishing our geometry work, ready to 

move on to decimals and percentages in the spring 

term; 

RE – exploring Advent traditions and how 

Christmas is celebrated around the world. 

 

 

 

We would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for all 

your help and support during what 

has been a very unusual and 

challenging year for us all. Here’s 

hoping that 2021 will allow us to 

slowly return to a more normal, 

more relaxed way of life. 

 


